
Dear Friends,
I am coming to Muir Beach to join you for my son Jeremiah Nathan’s funeral ceremony. Instead 
of sending flowers to Green Gulch, please bring one white flower with you. We will offer to 
these to the ocean after the service. Look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sunday, Feb 24rd 2013  2:00pm
Green Gulch Zen Center
1601 Shoreline Hwy  Muir Beach, CA 94965
(415) 383-3134

Picnic at Muir Beach after ceremony around 3:30pm.

J e r e m i a h  N a t h a n
M e m o r i a l  C e r e m o n y


